
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, October 1 , 1968

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY
"Human things must be known to be loved; but Divine things must be loved to 
be known." — Pascal

CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES
(1) Rev. Jay, Pastor at Snohomish Assembly of God, will be on campus Monday, 

October 7, to interview students interested in working in the church there. 
He is interested in a team of two girls, or a married couple, or a single 
man. Responsibilities will include music, C.A.'s, and Christian Education. 
Some remuneration is available. Contact the President's secretary, Miss 
Christiansen, for an interview time.

(2) Rev. Dave Carlson, Pastor of Chelsea Park Community Church, is looking for 
a single man or a couple interested in working with their youth on Sunday 
evenings and possibly in the music and Sunday School Departments. Contact 
the Dean of Students for more information.

(3) Rev. Gene Neeley, Pastor of the Assembly of God Church in Ellensburg, is 
looking for a full-time assistant pastor. Contact the Dean of Students for 
more information.

TERM PAPERS
Papers and assignments from last spring's classes (as listed below) may be 
picked up at the Administration Desk. They will be disposed of by Friday, 
October k. (1) Philosophy of the Christian Religion, J. Pope, Instructor; 
(2) Church History, J. Pope, Instructor.

FACULTY RECEPTION
The Faculty Reception of new students will be held Friday night, October k, 
at 7:30-9:30 p.m. in the food service building on campus. Sunday attire is 
acceptable.

WOM COUNCIL MEETING
V/OM will meet Tuesday, October 1, at 8:00 in the Cafeteria.

NURSES HOURS
The campus nurse, Mrs. Rozell, will be on duty Monday, Wednesday, FradaY 
from 2*00-^:00 p.m. in the Infirmery located in the basement of Perk s Hall. 
She is also on emergency call through the dormitory supervisors.

RADIO CLUB
All those interested in participating in the operation of the campus radio 
station, KNCC, and the radio club should meet m  El at p.m., Uedne y
October 2.
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